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UNIC  
MESSAGE 

 

Postponement of Media Briefing 
Islamabad, 27 September – The media briefing scheduled for Wednesday, 
28 September, has been postponed. 
 
New Time: 
10:00 AM – 11:00 AM on Friday, 30 September 2022. 
 
This is being done to bring the latest updates from a field mission currently 
visiting interior Sindh to assess the situation on the ground. 
 
We regret any inconvenience caused and look forward to seeing you on Friday.  
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